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IN REPLY PLEASE 
REFER TO OUR FILE 

March 27, 2013 
Docket No. P-2012-2302074 

MICHAEL W HASSELL 
POST & SCHELL  
17 NORTH SECOND STREET  
12th FLOOR 
HARRISBURG PA 17101-1601 
 
 

Re: Default Service Plan Compliance Filing; 
 Revised Default Service Supply Master Agreement and 
 Revised Request for Proposals Process and Rules 
 PPL Electric Utilities Corporation 
  
      

Dear Mr. Hassell: 
 
  On February 26, 2013, PPL Electric Utilities Corporation (PPL Electric) filed a revised 
Default Service Supply Master Agreement and a revised Request for Proposals Process and Rules as 
part of their default service plan in compliance with the Commission’s Opinion and Order at the above 
docketed case, entered January 24, 2013.   
 

   Commission Staff has reviewed the revised default service plan and tariff revisions and 
found that suspension or further investigation does not appear warranted at this time.  Therefore, in 
accordance with 52 Pa. Code, the revised default service plan is approved and the supplements will 
become effective by operation of law according to the effective dates.  However, this is without 
prejudice to any formal complaints timely filed against said tariff revisions. 

 
   If you have any questions in this matter, please contact Yasmin Snowberger, Bureau of 

Technical Utility Services, at 717-425-5540 or ysnowberge@pa.gov. 
 

 
 
        Sincerely 
 
 
 
        Rosemary Chiavetta 
        Secretary 
 
 
 
cc: ALL PARTIES OF RECORD  


